26th May, 1901.
Dear Sir,
I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of the
23rd instent respecting the case of the steamer ®EIECTRA®, and with

regard thereto I an directed to aocguaint vou that the Conmittee,

who had the matter before them at their meeting to=day, are
agreecabie unde the circuumstances %o allow the Srecial Survey Heo.l
and the Doiler Survey to be postponed for a short tine as desired,
with a view Lo arrangements being made for the vessel to be relieved
of her work in the Red Sea, and submitied to the inspection in
guestion.

ny Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Seoretary.
The Secretary,
Tagstern Telegraph Co, (Tim)
Winchester House,

01d Broad Street.

7
Jue




